April 15, 1994

Brian Torgesen Box 1011 Soda Springs, ID 83276

RE: Water District #11-B

Dear Mr. Torgesen:

This office is still waiting for the following forms from your district. Please be aware that until these forms are received by this Department, a watermaster cannot be appointed.

- (X) Adopted Budget
- (X) Minutes
- () Oath of Office
- () Petition for Watermaster Services

As soon as these forms are received, processing will continue and a certificate will be issued.

Sincerely,

LISA KEISER Secretary